
 

Email Message dated: 26.02.2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
To celebrate World Book Day on 4th March, Rackham will be holding our own Book 
Week.  Our theme this year is Poetry and the children will be enjoying poems with their 
classes throughout the week. Each bubble has put careful thought into the activities so that 
all the children (at home and at school) are fully involved. These activities will be shared 
with you via our weekly planning sheets as usual. In addition, everyone is invited to have a 
go at our Mystery Reader Competition. The staff have recorded themselves reading a poem 
and the children need to try to guess the identity of the reader. These will be put on 
YouTube for you to listen to during the week.  
 
Unfortunately this year, we will be unable to accommodate our traditional World Book Day 
dressing up day.  We are hoping to hold a dressing up day in the summer term for all the 
children to enjoy in school with their friends. 
 
The World Book Day website has lots of great activities and recommendations for children. 
Please visit:  https://www.worldbookday.com/.  They are also hosting a free live event at 
10.30am on Wednesday 3rd March, Thursday 4th March and Friday 5th March. 
 
It will be a different Book Week this year but we are determined to make it as enjoyable as 
usual. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Pederson 
Literacy Lead 
 
World Book Day | World Book Day is a registered charity. Our mission is to give every child and 
young person a book of their own.  
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